
 

7490 Jurupa Ave. 

Riverside, Ca. 92504 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Pacific Energy would like to formally request an extension period to finish collecting data for their custom 

energy technology grant. We would like to request to adjust the due date for the final milestone to be 

moved to January 31st 2017. This is to fulfill the requirement of gathering 6 months of operation data. 

 

The grant work was delayed due to a change in the AC line filter. During testing, we found that the 

original filter was not performing up to the standards we expected. We had to order a new filter inductor 

from our supplier, Tamura. Since it is a custom part there was quite a long lead time. During this time we 

worked to improve the control and data acquisition systems. Once the filter inductor arrived it was 

installed and the inverter and energy storage system were brought online August 1st 2016. 

Pacific Energy is a Riverside based power systems engineering company committed to providing safe, 

reliable, and efficient energy storage systems. Due to unforeseen circumstances and in order to make 

sure the product is the best that it can be we have had to extend this project. All of the extra engineering 

time and part orders have been paid for exclusively by Pacific Energy. 

As stated above, the system is now fully installed at Pacific Energy and running daily according to the 

schedule outlined in the grant. The engineering work has been fully completed, and we are requesting an 

extension so that we can run the system long enough to capture six months of operational data (as 

defined in the grant).  

 

 We thank you for your understanding and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Zachariah Taylor 

Research and Development Engineer 


